
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 

The February 2025 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe 
at 7:30 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the November 2024 meeting and they were 
approved.  Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $86.00 in petty 
cash, $1980.00 in checking, $0.00 tournament fees owed, and $0.00 prepaid tournament 
fees. 
 
Tom Evans discussed lodging for the upcoming season. 
 

Table Rock Lake is covered. 
 
Roy Lake – Eden – Reimer/Garrett, Jay/Guest 

        Roy Lake Lodge – Gleason/T. Rowe, Evans/K.Rowe 
        Pickerel Lodge Bramer/Anderson 

 
Ottertail South – John Pickop’s place 
 
Pickerel/Enemy Swim – Tom is working on accommodations. 
 
Ottertail North – Pelican Motel 
 
Mississippi River – Prairie du Chein - Tom is working on accommodations. 
 
Stockton – Orleans Trail 

 
Tom handed out cards for boaters to keep in their boats in the event we are separated 
and cannot hand out cards at the tournaments. 

 
Kenny gave out the following awards to Trent Reimer who was not present at the Annual 
Banquet. 
  
 Big Stringer – 10 Mile Lake, 3457 points   
 Boat Guide 
 Mr. Bass  
 
Kenny reported that Small Boat Bass Club is sponsoring a swap meet at Cocordia on 
March 2, 2025. 
 
Tom reported that he has typed the club rules so hard copies can be made available. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:18. 
 
 


